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The ICANN Business Constituency (BC) has not identified any material inconsistencies between
recommendations in the CCWG-Accountability Work Stream 2 (WS2) Final Report.

Moreover, we believe that CCWG-Accountability has met the requirements of section 27.1 of the ICANN
Bylaws regarding WS2, and should deliver its recommendations to the ICANN Board and Chartering
Organizations.
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